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NEWSLETTER No 415                                                  30th September 2015 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Just a polite reminder to let you know that the school will be closed next 
Monday 5th October for a staff training day.  The teachers will be reflecting 
upon and challenging their practice for the day entitled ‘Teacher Integrity’.  
School will re-open on Tuesday 6th October. 
 
Friday 2nd October 
 
We have the pleasure of hosting a visit from the USA rugby team, who are in 
the country for the Rugby World Cup.  They will be with us for an hour on 
Friday from 10am to 11am, when we will hold a short assembly to welcome 
the players.  In the meantime we will be listening to the USA National Anthem 
and making flags and posters to make them feel at home.  We have been 
singing our National Anthem every Friday this term in celebration of being the 
host nation of the 2015 Rugby World Cup, so we will sing the USA team a 
verse on Friday. 
 
If any parents would like to join us for the assembly, please come along at 
10am to welcome our visitors. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Jan Liversage 
Head Teacher 
 
                                                                                                                 


